HI Tammy, 

I wanted to let you know that FPC has directed all SMP sites to euthanize Siberian Prawns this year.  John Day and Bonneville staff will be complying with this directive.  This additional task is not specifically called out in my Statement of Work so I wanted to make you aware via this email.  

 

 

 

Rick Martinson

Pacific States Marine Fisheries Commission

Supervisory Fisheries Biologist

Smolt Monitoring, John Day and Bonneville Dams

2325 River Road, #4

The Dalles, Oregon 97058

541-296-8989

Fax 541-296-8717

Cell 541-980-7727
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